
 

May 30, 2019  

STATEMENT ON PROGRESS OF CARMICHAEL MINE 

 

Please attribute the below to Robbie Katter MP: 

 

“The KAP is proud to have played a role in pushing for progress on the opening up of the 

Galilee Basin.  

 

“It is now absolutely imperative that we see our governments commit to building and 

owning the rail line into the Galilee.  

 

“We hope the approval today of the Black-throated Finch Management Plan is a turn-

around in the attitudes of the Labor State Government towards North Queensland. 

 

“If they want to prove this, they can do so by now helping us to push through vital water 

infrastructure projects in the region like the Hughenden Irrigation Project and Stage 1 of 

Hell’s Gate, Big Rocks Weir.” 
 

—ENDS— 

 

Media inquiries: Morgan Oss, 0428 772 544 


